
I do my own yard work.  As I have limited time available for this I purchased a commercial grade gas 

powered leaf blower some years ago.  It was expensive but really does the job.  At the rate I use that 

machine I suspect it will outlast me so no amount of phase-in time will work.  I would be happy to switch 

to a similarly battery powered machine but should not be financially penalized for continuing to use a 

machine that was legally purchased.  If the County decides to outlaw the use of a legally purchased 

machine, I would hope owners of such equipment would be granted an exception to use their 

equipment.  Otherwise, I think the County should replace my model with an equally powered battery 

version. 


